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NOTICE 
 

All the existing Bus boarders (students) of the University are informed that those who are 

willing to continue/discontinue their transport facility for the Autumn Session, 2024 (August-

2024 to January-2025) shall have to give consent (Yes or No) & pay fee (online mode only) 

for the same through their respective student login ID’s by or before 13-08-2024, otherwise the 

existing transport facility shall be cancelled automatically. 

Further, the Students who have previously applied for availing the transport facility but 

have not been allotted the same, their online applications stands cancelled. They need to re-

apply/re-register afresh for availing the same. Besides, the newly admitted students who 

wish to avail transport facility can also apply through their student login IDs. 

  

 The transport facility, however, would be provided only subject to the availability of 

vacancies as per the applicable norms and the applicants shall have no claim based on mere 

submission of their applications for the said facility. 

 

For any further information or clarification, please feel free to contact the Office of the 

Transport on all working days (except Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays) between 09:00 

am to 05:00 pm. 

 

         

                                                                                                       Sd/- 

                                                                                                       (Dr. Aijaz Ahmad Qureshi) 
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